
           
              Chehalem Valley 
                  Middle School 

            Wolfpack Welcome 
 

 

 
 

Chehalem Valley Middle School is excited to invite you and 
your parent/guardian to learn all about middle school! 

 

You will be learning about class choices, 
and what’s new at Chehalem Valley. 

 
 

When - March 14th, 6:30 - 8:00 pm 
Where - Chehalem Valley Middle School 
   403 Foothills Drive 
   Newberg, OR 97132 
Who - Teachers, staff, your parent/guardian, and most importantly, YOU! 
What - Meet the staff, look around the school, learn about electives, sign up 
for classes, get your questions answered. 

 

See you there!! 

 


